Mrs. Baur’s News 

Nov. 30, 2018

Reading---This week in reading we began to talk about sequence of events.    We did the letters Mm and Aa this week.  We colored Mm pictures, built wall words with letter tiles and learned about words with a as the middle sound.
Writing---This week in writing we are learning about making lists and labeling.  We began a book called All About Trees where we label the parts of a tree.
Math---We finished up Unit 2 and took the Unit 2 test.  Students learned about +1 and -1.  We’re working on writing equations or number sentences.
Social Studies---We finished our Who Am I? unit and are now discussing needs versus wants.  Ask your child if they can list some things we need and some things we want.

Our Holiday Program will be held on Friday, December 14th in the cafetorium at 2:30pm.  We are excited to sing for you.  We hope you can attend.
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It is cold and flu season.  We have had a few students out with the stomach flu.  Please remind your child to keep his/her hands out of their mouth, cover their coughs and sneezes and wash their hands often.  Your child should stay home if they are not well enough for school.  Look to the school handbook under our health policies to find the school expectations.  Thanks for helping us stay healthy!







        
Upcoming Events & Other Notes---


Nov. 30th  Yuletide Jubilee  Doors open at 5:30pm.


Dec. 14th   Holiday Program at 2:30pm. 


Dec. 7th  Gingerbread House Day! Please arrive at 1:30pm.


Dec. 14th Wear Christmas clothing!


Dec. 22nd- Jan. 4th Holiday Break  Classes resume on January 7th.


Yay!  Thirteen friends have returned the wall word sticker books with 6 of them moving on to unit 4 already.  Great job, kids!  Be sure to practice those words.





Helper of the Week


Angel was the helper this week.








